
 

 
West Auburn High School 

Student Bulletin 
November 3rd, 2022 

 
Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

 

 
TODAY: ALL SCHOOL PHOTO | THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 3rd | 2nd PERIOD 

• We will make an announcement for everyone to meet in front of the school for a photo. 
  

 

 
STAFF & STUDENTS -- VETERAN’S DAY INFO REQUEST 

• Have you or anyone in your family been part of the Military? 

• Please send some info along with a photo or short video to: glazetay000@auburnsd.org 
to be included in our Veteran’s Day Assembly on November 9th.  

• Submissions due by Monday, November 7th. 
 

NEXT WEEK 
 

 

 
TEEN PARENTING SUPPORT GROUP | TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8th: 

• Mrs. Kebba holds a teen parenting support group for Teen Moms/Dads or soon to be. 

• Next meeting is on Tuesday, November 8th, at lunchtime in Rm. 112. 
Please see Mrs. Kebba for more information, and so she can send you reminders. 
 

 

 
WORLD LANGUAGE TEST | TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8th: 

• For students who read, write and speak a language other than English 

• Can earn up to 4 elective credits & Seal of Biliteracy from the State of Washington 

• If interested, fill out form here: https://tinyurl.com/3zfpdx6e 
See Mrs. Anderson if you have any questions.  

 

 

 
MONEY MATTERS | FINANCIAL LITERACY CLASS | WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9th: 

• Wednesdays from 2:30-3:30pm – Next class starting November 9th  

• Contact your counselor to sign up! 
 

 

 
FREE SENIOR PHOTO EVENT | SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 12th | 11:00am-4:00pm: 

• Gowns for Grads is hosting a FREE Senior Photo Event! Sign up today! 

mailto:glazetay000@auburnsd.org
https://tinyurl.com/3zfpdx6e
https://www.gownsforgrads.org/events


 

 
REMINDERS: 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 
 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class. 
 

● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter the through the main doors. 
 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  

 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!    
 

 

 


